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19/11/2018  11:04:582018/5334/L INT Harford-Bell I objected to the original application which was for a one storey house. The construction which has gone up in 

breach of the original grant is gigantic. The owners have also chopped down all the trees at the end of the 

garden, which is at the end of my garden so I now have a brick and metal wall, which looks like an army 

camouflage unit and a brick surrounded terrace which means I am directly overlooked by persons using the 

terrace. The brick terrace means my view down the rear gardens is totally lost and the monstrosity is not even 

softened by trees. I am deeply shocked that Camden have allowed the erections and the chopping down of 

trees. The original plan had no windows on the flank wall that overlooks my house which meant I would not 

have been overlooked but agin in breach of the original plan there is now a large window in this wall.
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